
The Governor announced a statewide effort to collect damage 

assessment data for this unprecedented winter weather event. 

The information is being collected to help official across the 

state gain an understanding of damages for individuals 

throughout Texas. With this detailed information, we will be 

able to demonstrate the total impact statewide. 

 

Please click on the link below or you can use the QR code if you are accessing with 

your cell phone or tablet. 

 

 

 

Link: https://arcg.is/uOrOb   QR Code:  

https://arcg.is/uOrOb

